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School of Religious Education 
 

Check us out on Facebook! 

 

Bible Study—Tuesdays, in the Youth Ministry Room, from 
6pm to 7pm. Open to all Teens. Confirmation I/II students 
PLEASE NOTE: You may attend one of these studies to make 
up for a missed Confirmation class. 

 

Help to serve Coffee & Donuts on the  
second Sunday of each month after the  

9am and 10:45am Masses. Our next C&D is  
Sunday, November 13th, (9:30am to 12:30pm). 

 
 
NOTE:  the deadline for the Knights of Columbus Essay 
Contest, “The Importance of Religious Freedom,” is this 
Monday, October 31st.  Cash Awards!   
 

Teen/Family Choir practice Thursday, Nov 3 at 7:30pm in 
the Church Choir Loft. 
 

Watch the Bulletin & Facebook for upcoming activities! 

 

ATTENTION PARENTS OF 1ST AND 2ND GRADE 
STUDENTS:  Students must be brought to and picked up 
from the classroom! 
 

Elementary:  PLEASE NOTE:  Monday, October 31 is a 
district holiday for both Capistrano and Saddleback School 
Districts, so we will NOT have Elementary Classes on 
Monday, Oct 31st ONLY!  Classes WILL meet on Tuesday, 
Nov 1 and Wednesday, Nov 2.   
 

Junior High:  Classes this Tuesday, November 1st at 
7:00pm downstairs in the Parish Center. 
 

Confirmation I:  Classes this Tuesday, November 1st at 7pm 
upstairs in the Parish Center. 

 

 

St. Nicholas School of Religious Education  
invites you to join our newly-formed 
Family Faith Formation Series 
A Walk Through the Mass 

TODAY, Sunday October 30—10am to 10:30am 
Room A, for all SRE Students and their parents 

     

    St. Nicholas   
                       Thanksgiving Dinner  
       Sign-up 

 

 
The Thanksgiving Committee will be  
outside the Church after all Masses  

NEXT WEEKEND,  November 5th and 6th 
to take Reservations for the 

Thanksgiving Dinner to be held  
in the Parish Center 
on Thanksgiving Day 

Thursday, November 24th. 
Dinner will be served at 1:00 pm. 

 

This free dinner is being made possible thanks to: 
The St. Nicholas Knights of Columbus 

and the Hispanic Prayer Group. 

For November  
 

This is our final month for the Jubilee Year of Mercy! 
The Work of Mercy on which to concentrate  

our efforts this month is: 
Work of Mercy:  Bury the dead—Pray for the dead 
 

Ideas:  1. Attend the Memorial Mass at St. Nicholas on 
November 5th at 9AM.   
 

Scripture Reading:  2 Maccabees 12:39-45—Pray for the 
forgiveness of sins for those who have died. 

 
 

St. Nicholas Senior Singles 
 
 

We are gathering together for lunch on 
Friday, November 11th at 12:30PM at 
Lucille’s, 23760 El Toro Rd., Lake Forest. 
 

All seats reserved.  RSVP Dolores:  472-3580 
 

New members wanted and welcome! 
“Friendship with the love of God in our hearts.” 

The Hispanic Group celebrated after the “Lord of the Miracles” Mass on October 22. 

 

PLEASE CONSIDER 
 

The St. Nicholas Hispanic Council 
invites parishioners to attend a 2-day 

training session to serve as an 
Extraordinary Minister of Holy 

Communion for Spanish Masses on 
Wednesday, November 9 at 7PM 

and 
Wednesday, November 16 at 7pm 

in room 201 of the Parish Center. 
For more information, contact: 

Deacon Gerry:  949-837-1090 or 
Norma:  949-613-3030. 

   
 

                           Library Hours:  The library will be open 
             every Sunday, 8:45am to 12:45pm and 
             the last Wednesday of the month, 2pm-4pm. 
             We are located in Room C—behind the  
Parish Office.  Freebie cart with books, DVDs, rosaries, etc. 
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Prayer Before An Election 
 
 
 

Lord God, as the election approaches, we seek to 
better understand the issues and concerns that 
confront our city/state/country, and how the 
Gospel compels us to respond as faithful citizens 
in our community. 
 

We ask for eyes that are free from blindness so 
that we might see each other as brothers and 
sisters, one and equal in dignity, especially 
those who are victims of abuse and violence, 
deceit and poverty. 
 

We ask for ears that will hear the cries of 
children unborn and those abandoned, men and 
women oppressed because of race or creed, 
religion or gender. 
 

We ask for minds and hearts that are open to 
hearing the voice of leaders who will bring us 
closer to your Kingdom. 
 

We pray for discernment so that we may choose 
leaders who hear your Word, live your love, and 
keep in the ways of your truth as they follow in 
the steps of Jesus and his Apostles and guide us 
to your Kingdom of justice and peace. 
 

We ask this in the name of your Son, Jesus 
Christ, and through the power of the Holy Spirit.  
AMEN. 
 

This Prayer is from the  
United States Conference of Catholic Bishops. 

 

Check out our NEW St. Nicholas Website! 
 

A major goal of the 2015 Parish Pastoral Plan is to improve 
communications within our Parish Community.  This week 

we are introducing our recently launched  
St. Nicholas website at: 

 

http://www.st-nicholaschurch.org. 
 

We encourage parishioners to take advantage of the 
information contained within the site, in particular, links to 
the Daily Scriptural Reading and Catholic News topics, the 

weekly Parish Bulletins (6 months archive), School of 
Religious Education Handbooks, descriptions of all our 

Ministries, and calendar dates for upcoming Parish Events. 
We hope to expand our site with more features in the 

coming months.  In the meantime, we welcome parishioners’ 
feedback which can be submitted via the website under the 

“About/Contact Us” tab. 
   

 

Sunday Missal 
 “Living With Christ” 

 

  We are taking orders for the Sunday Missal  
  for Cycle A, which begins the  
  First Sunday of Advent, November 27th. 
It contains the Sunday readings, Mass prayers, a short meditation 

and some questions at the end of each section. 
 

The Missal is $5.00 (shipping and handling costs included) 
and can be ordered in the Parish Office. 
Get your order in as soon as possible! 

Jubilee Indulgence During The Year of Mercy. 
Catholics may gain a plenary indulgence until the  

Year of Mercy concludes on November 20th! 
 

A plenary indulgence is a total remission of the temporal or 
worldly punishment due to sin. The requirements for this 
plenary indulgence are going to confession, receiving 
Communion, saying a prayer for the Pope, freedom from all 
attachment to sin, and visits to the four basilicas in Rome 
during the Holy Year.  For this Holy Year, you may gain the 
indulgence by going through the Holy Door in your local 
diocese—you do NOT have to travel to Rome! 
The other requirements still remain for the plenary indulgence. 

 

Two Holy Doors located in the Diocese of Orange are: 
 

Holy Family Cathedral, 566 S. Glassel St., Orange 
 

Mission Basilica  
31520 Camino Capistrano, San Juan Capistrano 

 

The Diocese has also identified three pilgrimage  
destinations for plenary indulgences.   
Pilgrimage locations in the diocese: 

 

Our Lady of Guadalupe Church 
900 West La Habra Blvd., La Habra 

 

St. Joseph Church, 727 Minter St., Santa Ana 
 

Christ Cathedral 
13280 Chapman Ave., Garden Grove 
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The Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed  
Saturday, November 5, 2016 — Mass at 9AM 

 

We Remember 
Our Beloved Parishioners 

who died this past year 
 

October 15, 2015 to October 13, 2016 

Kenneth Martinez, Jane Heffner, Frank Bennett, Eileen Anderson, Patricia Casey, Luz Co, William Richards, 
Francisco Guerra, Fran Murphy, Vivian Prezalar, John Mc Rae, Fabio De Franco, Adeline Bachis,  
Thomas Dupuis, Robert Allan Gilbert, Jr., Kathleen Molina, Mary Hong Tran, Audrey Light, Mark Hickner,  
 

Marilyn Wear, Rebecca Jefferson, Patricia Hultin, Margarita Pryce, Laura Hermosillo, Angel Kwasny, 
Edward Sha, Susan Huvane, Philomena Miceli, Kay Hile, Jacques Restout, John Coffey, Gloria Meagher, 
Alvin Ribbeck, Felipa Delgado, Laurie Ann Andersen, Everett Stone, Gabriel Munoz, John Rolfs,  
 

Chester Wolski, Marion Joan Morelli, Theresa Martin, Virginia Frusteri, Jilma Sequeira, Ruth Brosfield,  
Janet Silva, Philip Bloom, Wilfred Martin, Hong Nguyen, Kenneth Schoen, Vivian Scholz,  
Kathleen McFadden,  Frank Gambina, Grace Gambina, Geneva Melrose, Adela Cabrera Rey, Carolyn Cline,  
 

Paul Spainhower, Colleen Covelli, Alfonso Arreaga, Angeline Lauer, Joyce Schrello, Kathleen Roberts,  
Rubin Kopensky, Helen Wright, Hans Paul Grona, Maggie Morrison, Eleanor Santini,  
Fr. Timothy MacCarthy, Gladys Collins, Madeline Emma Falvo, Susan Uy, Raymond Nopper,  
 

Clarice Matheson, Josephine Seminara, Denise Iglesias, Rodrigo Martija, Peggy Houle, Joe Polash,  
Paul Finorio, Giuse Nguyen Thanh Liem, Patricia Brady, Emma Medina, Maria Bao Tran, John Pavia, 
Jason Mikael Caduff, Louise Weakland, Joan Fenech, Mike Puxta, Katharyn Kayser. 
 

Rev. Msgr. Otto Sporrer,  
Sajeski, Nowicki and Lempelius Families, 

and all our Deceased Loved Ones and Benefactors. 

  
If, then, we have died with Christ, we believe that we shall also live with Him. 
              —Romans 6:8 

                       

The Month of All Souls 
 

On Wednesday, November 2nd, we commemorate all of the faithful departed, generally known as All Souls Day.  We encourage 
our parishioners to honor their deceased family members and friends by celebrating Eucharist on that day.  

 

                   We are dedicating Masses during the month of November to the remembrance of our beloved deceased.   
 

Envelopes will be provided around the Church for parishioners to list the names of those they wish to have remembered, and you 
may include an offering in those envelopes for those November Masses.  Please bring All Souls envelopes to the Parish Office or 

place them in the weekend Collection basket.  Please DO NOT put them in the basket on the altar.  
 
 
 

 
 

Mass is also celebrated at the Diocese of Orange Catholic Cemeteries 
on Wednesday, November 2nd, All Souls Day at 10AM as follows: 

 

Ascension Cemetery 
24754 Trabuco Rd., Lake Forest 

with Rev. George Blais 

 

Holy Sepulcher Cemetery 
7845 Santiago Canyon Rd., Orange 

with Most Rev. Kevin W. Vann 

 

Good Shepherd Cemetery 
8301 Talbert Ave., Huntington Beach 

with Rev. Sergio Ramos 


